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The Voice of the Editor-in-Chief

Another year has passed since the first issue of 
“Clinical Diabetology” published entirely in English 
was released. It was another year of intense work of 
the Editorial Board. Specifically, efforts were made to 
select from the submitted manuscripts those that are 
believed to be the most interesting and most valuable 
in terms of their scientific value and potential to be 
implemented in everyday clinical practice. I would 
like to thank you all for submitting the manuscripts 
and active participation in creating and improving 
our journal. It is important and worth emphasizing 
that the number of original papers received from 
foreign authors is constantly increasing, which not 
only significantly broadens our perspective on broadly-
-defined diabetes care in various countries but also 
improves the rank of “Clinical Diabetology”. Therefore 
we have decided that the journal will be submitted 
for evaluation for coverage in other databases: first 

the Emerging Sources Citation Index (ESCI), a part 
of the Web of Science Core Collection, and then in 
PubMed Central. As the practical management of 
patients with diabetes should be based primarily on 
knowledge derived from Evidence Based Medicine 
(EBM), the reference to the EBM principles indicating 
levels of evidence underlying the recommendations 
has been introduced in most chapters of the 2018 PTD 
Guidelines (which have been published annually since 
2005). In addition, the most important references 
supporting the recommendations are listed at the end 
of respective chapters.

With the second issue of “Clinical Diabetology” 
this year, I would like to emphasize once again that it 
is thanks to you that the journal has its current form 
and shape. I look forward to further fruitful cooperation 
with you in creating the journal of ever higher scientific 
quality and practical value. Have a nice reading.
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